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A summer camp for Sunday schoolchildren to take
place in Norway

From August 5 to 9, 2021, a period of school holidays, an annual summer camp will take place in Dovre
region, Norway, for Sunday schoolchildren of the Parish of the Holy Princess Anna of Novgorod and
their parents. The program includes processions with the cross, prayer services and the Divine Liturgy. 

 In the year of the 800th anniversary of the Holy Great Prince Alexander Nevsky’s birthday, the main
theme of the Orthodox summer camp in Central Norway will be devoted to the life and spiritual feat of
this saint. 

 Parish of the Holy Princes Anna of Novgorod in Trondheim/
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Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/87852/
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